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McGIUU UNIVERSITY

MONTREAL..*♦

Faculty of Arts.

Office of the Dean.
January 13, 1922.

Sir Arthur Currie,

Principal, McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur,

I am looking into the case of Mr. H.A. 

Maclean's son now at Victoria College.

Calendar of that institution hut I have sent for one.

I have also written to Mr. Maclean and have asked him to 

have his son send me a statement of the courses he has

We have no

As soon as these .taken and the grades he has made, 

data are available I shall see what can be done. I think

we ought to encourage graduates of this two year course at 

Victoria College to come to McGill, 

of the University of British Columbia, Victoria College seems 

to have had a very close affiliation with McGill.

Sincerely yours,

Before the foundation

(/
Dean

____________________


